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  16th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 9 and 10 End of Year Trip – Thursday, 21st July 2022 

Following Mrs Rust’s letter of the 9th May, I am pleased to inform you that on Thursday, 21st July 2022, we will 
be holding an End of Year Trip for Year 9 & 10 students.   

We believe that our students deserve the opportunity to have an enjoyable day out together following so 
much disruption over the past couple of years.  Although we would normally provide a range of educational 
visits, in response to student requests, this trip to Thorpe Park has been planned in recognition of the fantastic 
work our students have done this year. 

280 places have been reserved at Thorpe Park at a cost of £39.00 per person (£19.50 if your child is in receipt 
of free school meals).  The cost of the trip includes entrance to the venue and transport.  Students will need to 
bring a packed lunch and this will be provided for students in receipt of free school meals. 

Please be advised that students under the height of 1.40m will not have access to all of the rides and 
attractions.  You should also be aware that theme parks are very busy with school trips at this time of year 
and so queues may be longer than usual. 

The coach will leave at 8:30am and return to school at approximately 6:00pm.  Students are allowed to wear 
appropriate non-uniform and can bring spending money with them, but this should be no more than £10. 

If you would like your child to attend this trip, please complete the attached reply slip and return with full 
payment to the finance office by Wednesday, 6th July 2022.  Payments can also be made online, but reply slips 
for these payments must be returned to the Finance Office.  If we do not receive a signed reply slip your child 
will not be able to attend.   In the event that this is full, a refund will be made. 

We would like to give all students the opportunity to take part in the trip. We do, however, reserve the right 
to withdraw this opportunity if we feel there are behavioural or safeguarding concerns. If these restrictions 
are applied, we will discuss the restrictions with individual students and their parents/carers. The School 
reserves the right to withdraw this opportunity from any student whose conduct or behaviour causes 
concerns before the day.   

If a student brings money, a mobile phone or any other valuable item with them, it is their responsibility to 
keep them safe.  Lealands High School cannot accept responsibility for any items that are lost or stolen. 

Please be aware that whilst the school has planned leaving and return times, these may be subject to change 
due to circumstances beyond our control such as traffic delays or transport failure. 

Payments are non-refundable as these cover costs for the trip. If, for any reason, a student is unable to 
attend, other than at the school’s request, any money paid cannot be refunded. 

It is important that your child knows what arrangements you have made to make sure they get home safely. 

Students who do not to attend a trip will be expected to attend and remain in school taking part in the 
activities that will be offered to them. Students that remain in school will attend in their correct school 
uniform.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 01582 611600 should you have any questions regarding the End of 
Year Trip, including any issues with payment. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S Dummett 
Head of Year 9 
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LEALANDS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

THORPE PARK TRIP 

Thursday, 21st July 2022 
 
Student’s Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………………… Tutor Group:  …………………. 
 
 
Early online payment will provide the best opportunity for your son/daughter to go on their trip. 

Payment is due no later than Wednesday, 6th July 2022 
 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Thorpe Park and enclose full payment of: 
 
£39 (£19.50 if your child receives free meals) in cash exactly / have paid online  (please delete as 
appropriate.) 
My child receives free school meals Y/N 
 
My emergency contact details are: 
 
Name:  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Telephone 1:  ………………………………………………………….  Telephone 2:  …………………………………………………………… 
 
 

If your child has any medical conditions, please list them below: 
 
 
 
 

 
 
My child will make their own way home/will be collected from Lealands at the end of the trip (please 
delete as appropriate). 
 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………………………. Date:  ………………………………………… 
               (Parent/Carer) 

 
 
Please return to the Finance Office by Wednesday 6th July  2022 at the very latest. 


